
From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  

Sent: Thursday, 2 February 2017 2:40 PM 
To: Martin Dunne; richard.calver@natroad.com.au; paulryan@bigpond.net.au; smaxwell@cfmeu.org; 

wendy.carr@twu.com.au; lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au; imacdonald@bic.asn.au; 
Kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; hughmc@artionsw.com.au; therese.walton@twu.com.au; Jamila 

Gherjestani; maird@cfmeu.org; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Tony 

Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Hamberger SDP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/32 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Waste Management Award 2010 - 

Substantive variations 

 
Dear Mr Dunne 
 
Senior Deputy President Hamberger, on behalf of the Full Bench, confirms your understanding and 
position.  No appearance is necessary by the Waste Contractors and Recyclers Association of NSW in 
relation to the Waste Management Award 2010. 

Regards 

Alicia Philbey 
Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: 02 9308 1813 

chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au 
alicia.philbey@fwc.gov.au 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
10/80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
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